



AGENDA: Board of Directors Meeting

Meeting Date: CGLL - 04/30/2023 @ 6:30PM (Round Table Pizza)

Attendees:

- | | | | |
|--|---|---|---|
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Nicole Silverman | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Steve Gill | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Jason Beckstrom | <input type="checkbox"/> Ray Blaszczyński |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Gaby Burton | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Jason Francis | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Katie Logsdon | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Nikki Marquardsen |
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> David Hemphill | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Steve Landman | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Stephanie Evans | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Juan Beck |
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Jen Wolf | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Brandon Creel | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Matt Sartain | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Doreen Hess |
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Adam Woods | | | |

D5 update

- No update. D5 Meeting is May 1st

Umpire update

- Full D5 crew coming out for Saturdays game

Treasurer update

- \$34,500 checking
- \$500 in savings

Volunteer update

- Up to date. Have some checks to cash.

Uniform update

- all star uniforms
- Hats are almost done
- Shorts have to be black or khaki
- Coaches shirts will be white polo
- Discussed all star jerseys style

Registration

- All stars need to turn in all paperwork
- Yard signs

Team baskets for home run derby

- Tball A's 194 tickets
- Auction \$525 Junior basket

Fields

- We do have a gopher problem

Safety

- Check kids for jewelry

Round table

Doreen- waiting for a call back from rock n brews



AGENDA: Board of Directors Meeting

Stephanie- home run derby feedback- need to delegate certain tasks for next year

David- player pool- double headers are allowed in majors

Steve L- just an idea but potentially sell gator and get a new golf cart

Nicole- nothing

Steve Gill- no update for league 1. Picture pick up is this Thursday at round table (may 4th)

Jason Beckstrom- nothing

Matt- reminder to give him a list of volunteer no shows

Jen- nothing

Juan- nothing

Jason Francis- outfield junior gate needs to be locked

Brandon- farm ruling question

Adam- is stepping down from the board

Katie- just needs the list of volunteers

Next meeting: Sunday, May 7 @ 6:30pm